Announcements

Bring your backpack, notebooks, laptop, or other school

supplies to have them blessed during worship on Sunday,

September 13! Keep all educators and students in your

prayers during this frying fime as they find their way in this
new normal.

Sunday school will restart on Sunday, Septemlber 13th!
Please watch for details in the newsletter, mail, and
Facebook.

Let the church office know what your college student’s

address is this falll We want to keep them in the loop of

what is happening back home and send them mail so
they know we are thinking of them!

You can now listen to Pastor’s sermon on the phone! If you
call the church office and choose option 3, you will be
able to hear the weekly sermon from your phone.

Online giving is available!
Suicide Prevention Hotline: 800-273-8255

Family Resources (domestic abuse, etc.) 866-921-3354
Human Trafficking: 800-843-5678



